	to so page sub
	ENG
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS	
SUMMATIVE ASSESSME	ENT -II (2016-17) 5.5C1 H. 0D/A
CLASS –V	L.ODIA H.HIND
SUBJECT – EN	
TIME-2 HOURS	FULL MARK -50

1. This question paper consists of four sections SECTION –A (READING)-10 MARKS SECTION –B (WRITING) -15 MARKS SECTION –C (GRAMMAR)-10 MARKS SECTION –D (LITERATURE)-15 MARKS

2. Read each question carefully and follow the instructions.

3. Attempt all the questions in legible handwriting.

4. All the answers must be numbered correctly as in the question paper.

SECTION -A (READING)

(10 Marks)

1. Read the following passage carefully.

General Instructions

What is the source of life? All our civilizations came up next to rivers. Over the years, rising populations, growing industrialization and expanding agriculture have increased the demand of water. New technology like borewells and water pumps help us suck water out from great depths beneath the surface of the Earth. At the same time, we don't replenish this water.

(Para-1)

 $(1 \times 2=2)$

In urban areas, the construction of houses, foot paths and roads leaves very little exposed earth for water to soak in. Forests have been ruthlessly chopped down, hillsides stripped off all their greenery, thus allowing rain water to flow down slopes unchecked. Flood water quickly flows into rivers, which dry up soon after the rain stops. If this water could be held back, it could seep into the ground to recharge ground water. (Para -2)

The idea of recharging ground water through rainwater harvesting is becoming popular in many Indian cities. Rain water harvesting essentially suggests collecting rain water and storing it for later use. Not only does this stop ground water depletion, it also raises the water level and helps supplement water supply. This artificial recharging stops the drop in ground water levels and conserves the surface water that runs off during the monsoons. (Para -3)

1.1 On the basis of your reading of the passage, answer the following questions. $(1 \times 3=3)$

a) What are the different factors for which the demand of water has been increased?

b) What is the main reason of decreasing ground water in urban areas?

c) What do you mean by 'rain water harvesting'?

1.2 Find the word from the passage which means the same as:

i) under (Para-1)

ii) fill up something again (Para-1)

2. Read the following poem carefully.

Pink are the young leaves Bright and cool As the quiet waters Of a jungle pool.

Loud calls the Koel From the tree At dawn and in the sunlight And at the dusk calls he.

Peasants plough slowly Earth's dry crust Tilling the soil Before green blades thrust

Rain falls earthwards Wild winds sing Bold and fierce yet loved Is the Indian Spring.

2.1 On the basis of your reading the poem, answer the following questions by choosing the correct options. (1 x 5=5)

a) The poet compares the young leaves with

- i) bright and cool water
- ii) the sunny and hot atmosphere
- iii) the quiet water of a jungle pool
- iv) the loud call of the Koel

b) The farmers plough their lands slowly because

- i) the soil is too hard and dry
- ii) they have good crops
- iii) it is spring season
- iv) they are tired and weak
- c) The poet is _____
- i) writing about Indian seasons
- ii) giving tips for farming
- iii) praising the Indian spring
- iv) none of these
- d) According to the poet, the Indian spring is
- i) calm and beautiful
- ii) colourful and sweet
- iii) creative and happening
- iv) bold and fierce
- e) The rhyming scheme of each stanza is
- i) abab ii) abcb iii) abbc iv) aabb

SECTION -- B (WRITING)

(15 marks)

3

- Now a days children spend a lot of their time before the computer, playing video games or surfing the internet. They hardly know how dangerous computer and internet are if used in excess. Draft a thought-provoking poster so that children can be made aware of the bad effects of this misuse of computer and internet. (4)
- 4. You are Shankar Roy. You wish to stay back in your school hostel for two weeks during the Summer Vacation to participate in a skating competition. Write an e-mail to your father informing the following points. (50-60 words).
 - -want to stay back
 - skating competition
 - best school skater
 - -winner to skate in Switzerland
 - will reach home by 3rd week of May
- 5. Here are some points on the life of Rabindra Nath Tagore. Write a bio-sketch on him in 100-120 words by using this information. (7)

Born in 1861 in Calcutta and died in 1941 at the age of eighty, youngest son of Debendra Nath Tagore, a leader of the Brahmo Samaj.

Education: educated at home, later on sent to England for formal schooling

Achievement and awards: a very famous Indian writer, poet, music composer and a painter, composed the Indian National Anthem, Jana Gana Mana, the first Asian, only Indian to receive the prestigious Nobel Prize for Gitanjali in 1913.

OR

Develop a meaningful story using the following outlines and your own ideas in 100-120 words. Write a suitable title and a moral for it.

A boy – small and weak- poor parents- scarcity of food - poor at games and studies – friends ridiculed- promises to be first – practises a lot- gets a chance to play a match- everybody laughs - boy's fine performance brings victory to his school- everybody loves and admires.

SECTION -C (GRAMMAR)

(10 marks)

- 6. Complete the conditional sentences.
 - a) If the weather becomes fine, _____. (1 x 2=2)
 - b) If we follow the rules and accept the advice of our coach,
- 7. Unscramble the jumbled words and phrases to form meaningful sentences. The first one has been done as an example. (1x 2=2)
 - a) experience/journey/ is a/ train/pleasant/ by/ a e.g.- Journey by a train is a pleasant experience.
 - b) all/ and/for/safe/both/it/comfortable/is
 - c) is/an/a/our/image/society/train/of

- 8. Complete the paragraph by choosing the correct modals. (0.5 x 4=2) In life you (a) _____(may/can/should/will) have patience. Patience (b) ______(may / will/ might/ shall) overcome everything. Failure comes to everybody but you (c) ______(might/ must/ can/ may) not be discouraged by it. Nobody (d) ______(should / might/ will/ can) say that he/ she has always been successful.
- 9. Fill in the blanks with correct Reflexive or Emphasizing pronouns. (1 x 2=2)
 If you need your money back, you (a) have to write an application but sometimes we
 (b) are ignorant about it.

10. In the following passage there is an error in each line. Find out the error and write the correct one in the answer sheet against the correct blank number as given below.

	Incorrect word	Correct word	(0.5 x 4=2)
There are six species in tiger (a)	in	of	
still of existence. They are (b)		94	na Arthur, Arthur
found among Siberia, India and (c)	********	4000-1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1000 - 1	
some parts by South-east Asia. (d)			
Now a days they are seen less of (e)			
number as people kill them mercilessly.	-	wakana	

SECTION -D (LITERATURE)

(15 marks)

11. Read the extract carefully and choose the correct options:

" Trees pass away, their roots dry up,

They fulfil their lifelong deed.

But if you look, I'm sure you'll find,

They've left behind a seed.

a) 'Trees pass away' means they

(1 x 3=3)

i) are cut down ii) are burnt iii) are uprooted by a heavy storm

iv) wither and die naturally

b) Finally, before their death, trees give us _____

i) fruits to eat ii) flowers to enjoy iii) wood to use iv) seeds to grow more trees

c) The life long deed of a tree is to _

i) produce new leaves and branches

ii) serve mankind

iii) breathe life into a seed

iv) see many seasons of a year

12. Answer 'Any Four' of the following questions briefly.

(1 x 4 = 4)

(3)

(5)

- a) What happened to Janaki when she was two years old? [The Fearless Fighter]
- b) What is an old fashion as per the poetess? [Fve Got e-mail]
- c) Who was Leezok and what problems he created for SRO? [A letter from a Robonaut]
- d) What did Sachin and Neha'ş father tell them seeing their cleanliness drive on the beach?
 [The Green Act]
- e) How does Mataprasad love trees? [Love for Trees]

13. Answer 'Any one' of the following questions in 30 words.

"But all the problems in the sea were forgotten as she swam to victory". Explain how Janaki was able to swim to victory. What values does she possess to overcome all the hurdles of her life? [The Fearless Fighter]

OR

"The world is heating up. And I'm sorry to say it's all people's fault". Who said it? What values should we inculcate among us to stop this global warming? [It's Getting Hotter]

14. Answer 'Any one' of the following questions.

Imagine you are Mrs Stephanie and write a diary entry expressing your happiness on tracing the hacker by the help of five chums. [Five Chums and the Hacker]

OR

Imagine you are Sachin. Write a letter to your friend discussing about your achievement and inviting him/her to join your green club on facebook. [The Green Act]

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT -II (2016-17)

CLASS-V

SUBJECT - MATHEMATICS

FULL MARK-50 TIME-2 HOURS General Instructions 1. All the questions are compulsory. 2. This question paper contains 28 questions & divided into 4 sections. 3. Section -A contains 1 mark questions Section -B contains 2 mark questions Section -C contains 3 mark questions Section -D contains 4 mark questions 4. Verify your answers thoroughly. SECTION -A $(1 \times 5 = 5)$ Choose the correct option. Ajit's father is 56 years old. He is 8 times as old as Ajit. The age of Ajit five years from now 1. is a) 15 b) 14 c) 12 d) 13 12 6 10 2. 16 18 3 5 2 o) 43 . d) 87 b) 33 a) 22 The greatest 5 digit number using 8,0,4,7 if repetition is allowed is _____ 3. c) 88740 d) 84074 b) 77840 a) 87400 Pencil: Pen :: Cricket : ? 4. c) Players d) Tennis b) Pitch a) Ground AB BC AE BD 5. 5'6'6 3' d) 9 c) 8 a) 5 b) 6 $(1 \ge 10 = 10)$ Fill in the blanks. = 0.95266. 95.26 ÷ ___ 399.5 rounded off to nearest ones is 7. While rounding off numbers to the nearest ten lakh, we look at the digit in the 8. place. $16\frac{2}{3}\%$ of 20% of 12000km = ____km. 9. The simple interest on Rs .600 for 2 years at 25% interest per year is _____ 10. $\frac{4}{5} = ---\%$ 11. 276.85 rounded off to first place of decimal is _____ 12. 7.5 ÷ 1000 = ____ 13.

- 14. The value of $114 \div 2$ of 3 is that is below by the set of 3×10^{-10} by the set of 3×10^{-10}
- 15. A triangle in which all the sides are equal then measure of each angle is _____

SECTION -- B

(2 x 6 =12)

Answer the following.

16. Divide 2.2715 by 7

P

- 17. Add the greatest 6 digit number to the smallest 7 digit number and round off the sum to the nearest lakh.
- 18. Find the average of first 4 odd multiples of 3.
- 19. Sandeep bought a motor bike for Rs.39,000 and fitted new accessories of worth Rs.780. If he sold it for Rs.42,900, find his profit or loss.
- 20. One non equal angle of an isosceles triangle is 70° . Find the measure of other two angles.
- 21. If the measure of one angle of a right angled triangle is 42[°], find the measure of other two angles.

Answer the following.

- 22. Simplify: $9.5 + 12 \div 0.6 \times 2.5 3.5$.
- 23. The average salary of 30 employees is Rs.6500 and average salary of 20 employees is Rs. 5600. Find the average salary of an employee.
- 24. Mr. Kapoor bought a car of Rs.5,70,000. He sold the car to his friend of Rs. 5,80,000 for buying more luxurious car during winter season. Mr. Kapoor decided to buy the blankets with profit of the car and to distribute it among 20 needy poor people. Find the profit and the cost of each blanket. What value is depicted by Mr. Kapoor?
- 25. Subhashree borrowed Rs.6000 from Priyanka at 8% interest per annum. After 2 years 6 months, she returned Rs.5500 and a mobile phone. Find the cost of the mobile phone.
- 26. Mr. Aggarwal purchased the following items from Subas Variety Store, Ashok Nagar on 20th December 2016.
 - i) 6 kg rice at Rs.38.50 per kg
 - ii) 3 kg sugar at Rs.55.50 per kg
 - iii) 2 kg dal at Rs.83.50 per kg
 - iv) 500 gm surf excel at Rs.180 per kg

If Mr. Aggarwal gives the shopkeeper 4 five hundred rupee notes, how much money does he return back? (Prepare a bill).

SECTION -D

$(4 \times 2 = 8)$

Answer the following.

- 27. Reena bought 95.65m of cloth and made 12 curtains of same size for windows and used the remaining cloth to make 10 handkerchiefs of same size. If she used 5.34m of cloth for making each curtain, then find the length of cloth used for making each handkerchief.
- 28. Sunil earns Rs.60,000 per month. He spends 40% of total money on household expenditure, 25% of total money on miscellaneous expenditure and 20% of household expenditure on education of two children. Find the amount for household expenditure, miscellaneous expenditure and the expenditure of each child.



DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT -- II (2016-17)

CLASS--V

SUBJECT – SCIENCE

TIME-2 HOURS

FULL MARK -50

General Instructions

1. Attempt all the questions.

2. Read the questions carefully before answering.

3. Write in neat and legible handwriting.

4. This question paper contains three sections.

Sec – A carries 1 mark questions.

Sec -B carries 2 marks questions.

Sec - C carries 3 marks and 4 marks questions.

SECTIOIN -A

 $(1 \ge 5=5)$ 1. Choose the most appropriate option. a) The liquid that sinks below water is iv) lemon juice iii) carbon tetrachloride ii) mustard oil i) milk b) Which of these is not a fossil fuel? iv) natural gas iii) coal ii) petroleum i) biomass c) The oxides of sulphur and nitrogen mix with water and oxygen of air. This results iniii) acid rain iv)deforestation ii) ozone depletion i) global warming d) The correct statement among these isi) Venus lies beyond the earth in solar system ii) Uranus is a jovian planet. iii) Saturn is a windy planet. iv) Jupiter is the 2nd largest planet. e) The big dipper is the part of constellation iii) orion iv) cassiopeia ii) ursa minor i) ursa major $(1 \ge 5=5)$ 2. Fill in the blanks a) A rehat is commonly used to draw ground water for _____. b) The medium in which a substance is dissolved, is called a _____ Coal is a _____ black sedimentary rock. c) d) Astronomer _____ found that orbits of planets are elliptical. The constellation ______ is visible is autumn. e)

3. Answer the following questions.

- a) What is ground water?
- b) What are amphibious animals?
- c) List any two fuels which are obtained by refining crude oil.
- d) Define the term 'constellation'.
- e) Why does pole star appear to remain fixed?

SECTIOIN -B

(1 x 5=5)

(2 x 5 =10)

 $(2 \ge 2=4)$

(3 x 3=9)

(4 x 2=8)

 $(4 \times 1=4)$

4. Answer the following questions.

- a) How can ground water be drawn out through tubewells?
- b) What are renewable sources of energy? Give two examples of such sources?
- c) Differentiate between Natural satellites and artificial satellites (any two)
- d) Why do we see a whole different set of stars in the sky after every six months?
- e) How do stars vary with each other?
- 5. Give reasons for the following.
- a) The window panes of a closed car, with people sitting inside, often get foggy in winter.
- b) Venus is the 2nd planet from the sun, But it is the brightest and hottest of all planets.

SECTIOIN -C

6. Answer the following questions.

- a) List any three ways in which water is important for plants.
- b) i) What is global warming?

ii) Deforestation leads to global warming. Justify the statement.

- c) Asha is a social worker. She goes to villages and educate people about healthy living. She found that women in villages are using wood and cowdung cakes for cooking. Asha informed them about Government's scheme and told them to use cleaner fuels.
 - i) State the values shown by Asha.
 - ii) List any two cleaner domestic fuels that you think Asha has suggested to the villagers.

must have

iii) What are the disadvantages of wood and cow dung cakes as fuel?

7. Answer the following questions:

- a) What is air pollution? Briefly explain any three ways by which we can reduce it.
- b) i) How much time does the earth take to revolve once around the sun complete one rotation about its own axis?
 - ii) Write the conditions essential for sustenance of life on earth
- 8. Draw a neat and labelled diagram of 'water cycle in nature'.

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS BHUBANESWAR

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT -II (2016-17)

CLASS-V

SUB:-SOCIAL SCIENCE

TIME:-2 HOURS

FM:-50

Verilied II

General Instructions: 1. Attempt all the questions.

2. Write the answer in a legible handwriting.

- 3. This question paper contains three sections with 8 number of questions .Section-A contains 1 mark questions, Section-B contains 2 marks questions, Section-C contains 3 and 4 marks questions and a map question carrying 3 marks.
- 4. Verify before submitting the answer paper.
- 5. Attach the map with the answer sheet.

(SECTION -A)

Q.1. Fill in the blan	ks:		(1x5=5)
a) Khud Khargosh is	a famous	speciality.	
b) The work of Taj M	lahal was built on the	bank of River	•
c) The	of the earth is	tilted.	
d) The means of tran	nsport are known as t	he of a co	ountry's economy.
e) Twitter was create	ed in the year	Ana palamana ka	
Q.2. Choose the co	rrect answer from ti	ne following options	:- (1x5=5)
a) Where is Lake Pa	lace located?		
i) Udaipur	ii) Jaipur	iii) Bharatpur	iv) Ajmer
b) Which is a built he	pritage?		n an an Arthread an Arthread Arthread an Arthread an Arth
i) Water	ii) Literature	iii) Land	iv) Monuments
c) From which count	ry Ferdinand Magella	n and his crew began	a voyage?
i) Japan	ii) Spain	iii) China	iv) France
d) Which is a renewa	ble source of energy	?	
i) Wind	ii) C N G	iii) Çoal	iv) Petrol
e) Which is not a soc	ial networking site?		
i) Google	il) Twitter	iii) My Space	iv) Face Book

Q.3. Give answers in one sentence:

a) Which tribal group of Andaman and Nicobar uses a lot of jewellery to adorn their bodies?

b) What is commonly known as Pig festival?

c) Who was Mumtaj Mahal?

d)How many years it took to complete the work of Taj Mahal?

e) Which is the best mode of transportation for natural gas?

f) Write the full form of CNG.

g) Which means was used for sending urgent messages through a system of codes?

h) Mention two cities of India where Urdu is widely spoken?

(SECTION -B)

Q.4. Answer the following:-

a) Why is Andaman and Nicobar Islands famous as Mini India?

b) Monuments have no voice. So you must have to speak out for them. Explain.

c) Differentiate between a globe and a map.

d) What is teleconferencing?

Q.5. Give reasons :-

a) Video conferencing is perfect for staff meeting.

b) India is known as a peace loving country.

(SECTION --C)

Q.6.Answer the following questions:-

a) Why is it important to respect regional differences? Give three reasons.

b) Archaeological Survey of India (ASI) is an organisation which works for the preservation of monuments.

i) In which two ways can you help to preserve the monuments of India ?ii) Name any two monuments of India.

c) Write a short note on SAARC.

Q.7. Answer the following questions:-

a) Explain the two movements of the Earth.

b) In which four ways are railways better than roadways?

Q.8. On the outline map of India, locate the followings:-

a) An island group located in Bay of Bengal.

b)A North-Western neighbouring country of India.

c) A state with highest literacy rate.

(1x8=8)

(2x2=4)

(3x3=9)

(2x4=8)

(4x2=8)

(1x3=3)



D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT – II (2016-17) CLASS – V SUBJECT : HIGHER ODIA

Time – 2 HOURS

ସାଧାରଣ ନିର୍ଦ୍ଦେଶାବଳୀ :

F.M. – 50

15

୧. ପ୍ରଥମେ ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱପତ୍ରଟିକ୍ ଭଲଭାବେ ମନବେଇ ପଢ଼ି ।

୨. ପ୍ରଶ୍ନପତ୍ରଟିରେ ସମୁଦାୟ ଚାରୋଟି ବିଭାଗ ଓ ୧୦ଟି ମୁଦ୍ରିତ ପ୍ରଶ୍ନ ଅଛି ।

୩. 🔄 ପ୍ରତ୍ୟେକ ପ୍ରଶ୍ମର ଉତ୍ତରକୁ ସୁନ୍ଦର ଅକ୍ଷରରେ କୁମାନ୍ୱୟୁରେ ଲେଖ ।

୪. ସମସ୍ତ ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖିସାରିବା ପରେ ପୁନର୍ବାର ଯାଞ୍ଚ କର ।

'କ'- ବିଭାଗ

୧. ନିମ୍ନରେ ଦିଆଯାଇଥିବା ଅନୁଚ୍ଛେଦଟି ପଢ଼ି ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଉଉର ଲେଖ । (୧×୫=୫)

କାଟପତଙ୍ଗ, ପଶୁପକ୍ଷା, ମଶିଷଙ୍କ ବାସଭୂମି ଆମର ଏ ପୃଥିବୀ । ସମସ୍ତେ ତାହାନ୍ତି ସୁଖରେ ରହିବେ, ଆନନ୍ଦରେ କାଳ କାଟିବେ, ଦୁଃଖରେ ରହିବା ପାଇଁ, ଅସୁବିଧା ଭୋଗିବାପାଇଁ କେହି ଚାହାନ୍ତି ନାହିଁ । ବାଳକଠୁ ବୃଦ୍ଧ ସମସ୍ତେ ସୁଖ ଖୋଜନ୍ତି, କିନ୍ତୁ ସୁଖ ପାଇବାର ବାଟଟି ସମସ୍ତଙ୍କୁ ଜଣା ନଥାଏ । ଯେତେ ଯାହା ପାଇଲେ ବି ମନ ଭିତରେ ଶାନ୍ତି ନଥିଲେ ଆମକୁ ସୁଖ ମିଳେନା । ତେଶୁ ସୁଖ ପାଇବାକୁ ହେଲେ ସର୍ବପ୍ରଥମେ ଆମ ମନଟିକୁ ଶାନ୍ତ ରଖିବାକୁ ପଡ଼ିବ । ମନର ଶାନ୍ତି ପାଇଁ ଆମେ ଅନ୍ୟମାନଙ୍କୁ ଭଲ ପାଇ ଶିଖିବା । ଆମେ ଅନ୍ୟମାନଙ୍କୁ ଭଲ ପାଇଲେ, ସେମାନେ ମଧ ଆମକୁ ଭଲ ପାଇବେ । ଅନ୍ୟମାନଙ୍କ ସମ୍ପର୍କରେ ଆମ ମନର ଖରାପ ଭାବନା ଆମପ୍ରତି ସେମାନଙ୍କ ମନରେ ବିରକ୍ତି ଓ ଘୃଣା ଭାବ ସୃଷ୍ଟି କରିବ । ସେଥିପାଇଁ ସୁଖରେ ରହିବାକୁ ହେଲେ ମନ ଭିତରେ ସବୁବେଳେ ଭଲ ଚିହା ରଖିବା, ଅନ୍ୟମାନଙ୍କ ହିତକାମନା କରିବା, ମନଭିତରେ ଭଲ ଭାବନା ରଖିଲେ ଆମ ପାଇଁ ଏ ଦୁନିଆଁ ହୋଇଉଠିବ ସୁନ୍ଦର ଓ ଆକର୍ଷଣୀୟ । ସମସ୍ତେ ଆମକୁ ଆପଣାର ଜଣାପଡ଼ିବେ ।

(କ) ଆମର ଏ ପୃଥିବୀ କେଉଁମାନଙ୍କର ବାସଭୂମି ଅଟେ ?

(ଖ) ସୁଖ ପାଇବାକୁ ହେଲେ ସର୍ବପ୍ରଥମେ ଆମକୁ କ'ଶ କରିବାକୁ ପଡ଼ିବ ?

(ଗ) କ'ଣ କଲେ ଆମ ପାଇଁ ଏ ଦୁନିଆଁ ସୁନ୍ଦର ଓ ଆକର୍ଷଣୀୟ ହୋଇଉଠିବ ?

(ଘ) ଅର୍ଥ ଲେଖ : ହିତ - (ଖରାପ, ଅମଙ୍ଗଳ, ଅତି ଖରାପ, ମଙ୍ଗଳ)

(ଙ) ଲିଙ୍ଗ ପରିବର୍ତ୍ତନ କର : ବାଳକ - (ବାଳୁତ, ବାଳିକା, ଯୁବତୀ, ବୁଡ଼ୁୀ)

୨. **ଯେ କୌଣସି** ଗୋଟିଏ ବିଷୟରେ ଅନୁଛେଦ ଲେଖ । ଏକତା ହିଁ ବଳ, ବୀର ସୁରେନ୍ଦ୍ର ସାଏ, ଶୀତ ରତ୍ୱ

୩. ପତ୍ର କିମ୍ଲା ଦରଖାସ୍ତ ଲେଖ ।

 $(8 \times 8 = 8)$

 $(8 = 9 \times 8)$

ତୁମେ ବଡ଼ ହୋଇ କେଉଁ ଭଲ କାମ କରିବାକୁ ଇଚ୍ଛା କରୁଛ, ତାହା ଜଣାଇ ମାମୁଙ୍କ ନିକଟକୁ ପତ୍ର ଲେଖ ।

କିମ୍ବା

ତୁମ ଅଞ୍ଚଳରେ ବାରମ୍ଭାର ବିଦ୍ୟୁତ୍ କାଟ ହେଉଥିବାରୁ ତାହାର ପ୍ରତିକାର ନିମନ୍ତେ ବିଦ୍ୟୁତ୍ ବିଭାଗର ଅଧିକାରୀଙ୍କ ନିକଟକୁ ଦରଖାସ୍ତ ଲେଖ ।

'ଗ'- ବିଭାଗ

୪. (କ) ବନ୍ଧନୀ ମଧ୍ୟରୁ ଠିକ୍ ଉତ୍ତରଟି ବାଛି ନିମ୍ମଲିଖିତ ଶବ୍ଦଗୁଡ଼ିକର ବିପରୀତାର୍ଥିବୋଧକ ଶବ୍ଦ ଲେଖ । ଅନ୍ଥାନ୍ତ (ରଚ୍ୟିଆ ଅଖିଆ ଆଧାଖିଆ ଚାଖିଆ) (୧×୩=୩)

i) ଖିଆ- (ଦରଖିଆ, ଅଖିଆ, ଅଧାଖିଆ, ଚାଖିଆ)
 ii) ମିଳନ- (ବିଚ୍ଛେଦ, ମେଳକ, ଉଚ୍ଛେଦ, ମିଳିତ)
 iii) ବିଭକ୍ତ- (ବାଣିବା, ଦେବା, ଆଣିବା, ଅବିଭକ୍ତ)

(ଖ) 🚽 ନିମ୍ମଲିଖିତ ଶବ୍ଦଗୁଡ଼ିକର ପ୍ରତିଶବ୍ଦ ବନ୍ଧନୀ ମଧ୍ୟରୁ ବାଛି ଲେଖ ।

i) ପାରାବାର- (ବୋଇତ, ନଦ୍ଦୀ, ସମୁଦ୍ର, ପୋଖରୀ)

ii) ତପନ- (ସୂଯ୍ୟି, ଚନ୍ଦ୍ର, ତାରା, ଆକାଶ)

ାରା) ଜଣା- (ଅଜଣା, ଶୁଣା, କୁହା, ମାଲୁମ)

(ଗ) ଏକ ପଦରେ ପ୍ରକାଶ କର ।

H

i) ଯେ ବୁଦ୍ଧି ଦେଇଥାନ୍ତି - ଅର୍ବ କର୍ଯ୍ୟ କରି

ii) ୠଷି ନ ହୋଇ ମଧ୍ୟ ଯିଏ ୠଷିଙ୍କ ଭଳି ଜଣା ପଡ଼ିନ୍ତି-

ାା) ଯାହାର ଉପମା ନାହିଁ-

(ଘ) ପୂର୍ଣ୍ଣ ବାକ୍ୟ ଲେଖି ବାକ୍ୟ ଶେଷରେ ଉପଯୁକ୍ତ ବିହ୍ନ ଦିଅ ।

i) ପବନର କଣ୍ଠରୋଧ ହୋଇ ଆସିଲା

ii) ଧିକ୍ ଆମର ବିବେକକୁ

iii) କାରେଲ୍ କାପେକ୍ଙ୍କୁ ଲୋକେ ଭୁଲି ନାହାନ୍ତି କାହିଁକି

(ଡ) **ନିମ୍ନଲିଖିତ ଶବ୍ଦଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଗଦ୍ୟ ରୂପ ଲେଖ । (୩ ଟିର)** ସରଗ, ମୁକୁତା, ପରାଣ, ଆଦରଶ

'ଘ'- ବିଭାଗ

୫. (କ) ବନ୍ଧନୀ ମଧ୍ୟରୁ ଠିକ୍ ଉତ୍ତରଟି ବାଛି ନିମ୍ନଲିଖିତ ଶବ୍ଦଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଅର୍ଥ ଲେଖ । $(0.8 \times 8 = 9)$ i) ପ୍ରସାରଣ - (ପଚାରିବା,ପ୍ରଚାର, ଦେଖିବା, ଆଣିବା) ii) ଅକ୍ଳେଶରେ - (ଦୁଃଖରେ, କଷ୍ଟରେ, ସହଜରେ, ଚିନ୍ତାରେ) (ନମସ୍କାର, ଆକଟ, ଆଶୀର୍ବାଦ, ଦୟା) iii) ଜୁହାର -(ଆଗ୍ରହ, [·] ବିଶ୍ୱାସ, ଶପଥ, ସାହାଯ୍ୟ) iv) ସଂକଳ୍ପ - $(9 \times 9 = 9)$ (ଖ) ବାକ୍ୟଗଠନ କର । (୨ଟିର) ଗୁଣବାନ୍, କଞ୍ଚକର, ବର୍ଜନ (8×6=8) ୬ . ସରଳ ଭାଷାରେ ବୁଝାଇ ଲେଖ । "ଆଗାମୀ ଦିନର ନବ ସଂକେତ ମନରେ ଅସୀମ ବଳ ।"

.

(୧×୩=୩)

(ex==)

(e × ୩ = ୩)

(ex๓=๓)

କିମ୍ବା

"ମଣିମୁକୁତାର ଝଲକରୁ ବଳି ଶୁଖିଲା ଅଧର ହସ, ସେ ହସରୁ ଝରେ ସରଗ ସୁଷମା ଦେବତା ହୁଅନ୍ତି ବଶ ।"

୭. ନିମ୍ନଲିଖିତ ପ୍ରଶ୍ନଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଉଉର ଗୋଟିଏ ବାକ୍ୟରେ ଲେଖ । (୪ଟିର)

 $(8 \times 8 = 8)$

- (କ) ରୋବୋଟ୍ କରିପାରୁଥିବା କେତୋଟି କାମର ନାମ ଲେଖ ।
- (ଖ) ଦରଖାସ୍ତ ଜୁତିଆନ୍ ଲେଖାରେ କେଉଁ ସହର ବିଷୟରେ କୁହାଯାଇଛି ?
- (ଗ) କାଲ୍ଭେରିଆ କିଏ?
- (ଘ) ପ୍ରକୃତ ବନ୍ଧୁ କାହାକୁ କୁହାଯାଏ ?
- (ଙ) କାହା ମୁଖରେ ଭାଷା ଦେବାପାଇଁ ଶିଶୁମାନେ ଆଶା ପ୍ରକାଶ କରିଛନ୍ତି ?
- (ଚ) ଲକ୍ଷ୍ମଶଙ୍କ ମନ_ିକାହିଁକି ବିଦ୍ରୋହ କରେ ?
- ୮. ନିମ୍ନ କବିତାଂଶଟି ପଢ଼ି ଦିଆଯାଇଥିବା ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ । (୧×୩=୩)

ହିରଣ୍ୟକ ହସି କହିଲେ, "ସଖା

ଅଳପ ଶକତି କ୍ଷୀଣ ମୋ ଦେହ

ସବୁ କପୋତର କାଟିବି ଫାଶ

କିପରି ପାରିବି ତୁମେ ଯେ କୁହ !

ତୁମେ ଦଳପତି ବନ୍ଧୁ ମୋର

ପହିଲେ ତୁମକୁ ଦେବି ମୁକତି

ତା'ପରେ କାଟିବି ପାରିବି ଯେତେ

ଦେହେ ଥିବା ଯାଏ ମୋର ଶକତି ।"

ପ୍ରଶ୍ମ-

(କ) ହିରଶ୍ୟକ କିଏ ?

- (ଖ) ସେ ଆଗ ଦଳପତିଙ୍କୁ ମୁକ୍ତ କରିବାକୁ କାହିଁକି ଇଚ୍ଛା ପ୍ରକାଶ କଲେ ?
- (ଗ) କାହାର ଅଳ୍ପ ଶକ୍ତି ଓ କ୍ଷୀଣ ଦେହ ବୋଲି ଏଠାରେ କୁହାଯାଇଛି ?

୯ . ୩ ଟି କିମ୍ବା ୪ ଟି ବାକ୍ୟରେ ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ ।

(ๆxe=ๆ)

ପ୍ୟାରୀମୋହନ ନିଲେର୍ଭିଭ ଥିଲେ ବୋଲି କେଉଁ କଥାରୁ ଜଣାପଡ଼ୁଛି ?

କିମ୍ସା

ଅନନ୍ତ ଲକ୍ଷିତ ହେଲେ କାହିଁକି ?

୧୦. କପୋତରାଜ ନିଜର ସାଥୀ ହିରଣ୍ୟକଙ୍କୁ ଜାଲ କାଟିବା ସମ୍ଭନ୍ଧରେ କ'ଶ କହିଥିଲେ ? ତାଙ୍କର ଏହି କଥାରୁ ତୁମେ କେଉଁ ମୂଲ୍ୟବୋଧ ଶିକ୍ଷା କଲ ? (୨×୧=୨)

କିମ୍ବା

ଲକ୍ଷ୍ମଣ ନାୟକ କିଏ ? ତାଙ୍କର କାର୍ଯ୍ୟକଳାପରୁ ତୁମେ କେଉଁ ମୂଲ୍ୟବୋଧ ଶିକ୍ଷା କରିପାରିଛ ?

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT – II (2016-17) CLASS – V SUBJECT : LOWER ODIA

Time – 2 HOURS

F.M. - 50

ସାଧାରଣ ନିର୍ଦ୍ଦେଶାବଳୀ :

୧. ପ୍ରଥମେ ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱପତ୍ରଟିକୁ ଭଲଭାବେ ମନଦେଇ ପଢ଼ ।

୨. ପୁଶ୍ୱପତ୍ରଟିରେ ସମୁଦାୟ ଚାରୋଟି ବିଭାଗ ଓ ୧୦ଟି ମୁଦ୍ରିତ ପୁଶ୍ଚ ଅଛି ।

୩. ପ୍ରତ୍ୟେକ ପ୍ରଶ୍ନର ଉତ୍ତରକୁ ସୁନ୍ଦର ଅକ୍ଷରରେ କ୍ରମାନ୍ୱୟରେ ଲେଖ I

୪. ସମୟ ଉଉର ଲେଖିସାରିବା ପରେ ପୁନର୍ବାର ଯାଞ୍ଚ କର ।

'କ'- ବିଭାଗ

୧ . ଅନୁଚ୍ଛେଦଟିକୁ ପଡ଼ି ପ୍ରଶ୍ନଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ ।

(୧×୩=୩)

ଓଡ଼ିଶାର ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ବିଭାଗର ଅଧୀନରେ ପ୍ରାୟ ୪୬ ହଜାର ବର୍ଗ କିଲୋମିଟର ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ରହୁଥିବା ବେଳେ ରାଜସ୍ୱ ବିଭାଗ ଅଧୀନରେ ପ୍ରାୟ ୨୨ ହଜାର ବର୍ଗ କିଲୋମିଟର ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ଅଛି । ଓଡ଼ିଶାର ଅରଶ୍ୟରୁ ଶାଳ, ପିଆଶାଳ, ଶିଶୁ ଓ ସାଗୁଆନ ପ୍ରଭୃତି ମୂଲ୍ୟବାନ କାଠ, ବେତ, ବାଉଁଶ ମିଳେ । ଲାଖ, ଝୁଣା, ମହୁ, ଶିଙ୍ଗ, ଚମଡ଼ା ଓ ହାତୀଦାନ୍ତ ପ୍ରଭୃତି ବିରଳ ଆବଶ୍ୟକ ଜିନିଷ ମିଳେ । ଜାଳେଶି ଓ ଶାଳମଞ୍ଜି ସଂଗ୍ରହ କରାଯାଏ । କେନ୍ଦୁପତ୍ର ଦ୍ୱାରା ବହୁ ଅର୍ଥ ଲାଭ ହୁଏ । ଔଷଧ ରୂପେ ବ୍ୟବହାର କରିବାପାଇଁ ବିଭିନ୍ନ ଚେରମୂଳ ମିଳେ । ଓଡ଼ିଶାର ଅରଣ୍ୟ ସମ୍ପଦଦ୍ୱାରା ରାଜ୍ୟର ଆର୍ଥିକ ଅବସ୍ଥାର ଉନ୍ନତି ହୁଏ । ଅସାମାଜିକ ବ୍ୟକ୍ତିମାନଙ୍କ କବଳରୁ ଅରଣ୍ୟକୁ ରକ୍ଷା କରିବା ଉଚିତ । ଆବଶ୍ୟକ ସ୍ଥଳେ ନୂତନ ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ସୃଷ୍ଟି କରିବା ଦରକାର । ସବୁଜ ଅରଣ୍ୟର ସୁରକ୍ଷା ନ ହେଲେ ଜଳବାୟୁ ଉପରେ ଏହାର କୁପ୍ରଭାବ ପଡ଼ିବ । ତେଣୁ କଥାରେ ଅଛି । "ାଷୀ ହୁଡ଼ିଲେ ବରଷେ, ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ହୁଡ଼ିଲେ ପୁରୁଷେ ।'' ଆମେ ସମସେ ଅରଣ୍ୟ ସମ୍ପଦ ରକ୍ଷା କରିବା ପାଇଁ ଶପଥ ନେବା ।

କ) ଓଡ଼ିଶାର ଅରଶ୍ୟରୁ କ'ଣ ମିଳେ ?

ଖ) ସବୁଜ ଅରଣ୍ୟର ସୁରକ୍ଷା ନ ହେଲେ କ'ଶ ହେବ ?

ଗ) ଅରଣ୍ୟ ସମ୍ପଦ ଦ୍ୱାରା ରାଜ୍ୟର କ'ଣ ହୁଏ ?

ଖ) ଶୂନ୍ୟସ୍ଥାନ ପୂରଣ କର ।

(e×9=9)

 $(8 \times 6 = 8)$

i. ଓଡ଼ିଶାର ରାଜସ୍ୱ ବିଭାଗ ଅଧୀନରେ ପ୍ରାୟ _____ବର୍ଗ କିଲୋମିଟର ଜଙ୍ଗଲ ଅଛି । (୪୬, ୨୨, ୪୭)

ii. _____ୁଦ୍ୱାରା ବହୁଅର୍ଥ ଲାଭ ହୁଏ । (ସଜନାପତ୍ର, କେନ୍ଦୁପତ୍ର, ବିଛୁଆତି ପତ୍ର)

<u>'ଖ'- ବିଭାଗ</u>

୨. ଅନୁଚ୍ଛେଦ ଲେଖ ।

ଆମ ଦେଶ

'ଗ'- ବିଭାଗ

୩. ଅକ୍ଷରରେ ଲେଖ ।	(e×a=a)
୪୯ - ଅଣଚାଳିଶ, ଅଣଚାଶ, ସତଚାଳିଶ	
୩୫ - ପଇଁଚାଳିଶ, ସତତିରିଶ, ପଞ୍ଚତିରିଶ	
୪୩ - ତେୟାଳିଶ, ତେତିଶ, ତେଇଶ	
୩୧ - ଏକଚାଳିଶ, ଏକଡିରିଶ, ଚଉଡିରିଶ	
୪ . ସଂଖ୍ୟାରେ ଲେଖ ।	(e×s=s)
ଛୟାଳିଶ-, ଅଠତିରିଶ -, ପଚାଶ-, ବତିଶ –	
୫. ଦିଆଯାଇଥିବା ଯୁକ୍ତାକ୍ଷର ଲଗାଇ ଦୁଇଟି ଲେଖାଏଁ ଶବ୍ଦ ଲେଖ ।	(0.୫×୮=४)
କ୍ସ-, ଘ-, ସ୍ତ-, ପୂ-	
୬. ସଜାଡ଼ି ଲେଖ ।	(୧×୩=୩)
ହିସଷ୍ଟୁ - , ନସ୍ଥାପ୍ର -, କ୍ଳଉ -	
<u>'ଘ'- ବିଭାଗ</u>	
୭. ଦିଆଯାଇଥିବା କବିତା ମଧ୍ୟରୁ ଯେ କୌଣସି ଗୋଟିଏ କବିତାର ପ୍ରଥମ ଆଠଧାଡ଼ି	ଲେଖ। (୦.୫×୮=୪)
ଏକତାର ବଳ	
କିନ୍ୟା	
ମାଆ ପରି ମୋର କିଏସେ ହେବ	
୮. ଶୂନ୍ୟସ୍ଥାନ ପୂରଣ କର ।	(e×x=x)
କ) ଆମ ଗାଁର ଜଣେ ମୂର୍ତ୍ତି କାରିଗର ।	
(ପୁଷ୍ପ ମହାରଣା, ବାଚଞ୍ଚଡି ମହାରଣା, ବୈଷ୍ଠବ ମହାରଣା)	
ଖ) ସୂଯ୍ୟ ଦିଗରେ ଉଦୟ ହୁଅନ୍ତି ।	
(ପୂର୍ବ, ପଶ୍ଚିମ, ଉତ୍ତର)	
ଗ) ମାଘମାସ ଶୁଲ୍ଲପକ୍ଷ ତିଥିରେ ସରସ୍ୱତୀ ପୂଜା ହୁଏ ।	
(ତୃତୀୟା, ଚତୁର୍ଥୀ, ପଞ୍ଚମୀ)	
ଘ) ଜବାହାରଲାଲ ନେହେରୁଙ୍କ ଜନ୍ମଦିନକୁରୂପେ ପାଳନ କରାଯାଏ ।	
(ଗୁରୁଦିବସ, ସ୍ୱାଧୀନତା ଦିବସ, ଶିଶୁଦିବସ) ଅନ୍ୟ ସହର ବନ	
୯. ବାକ୍ୟ ଗଠନ କର ।	(e×9=9)
ଶବ୍ଦ - ଉଦ୍ଭିଦ -	

୧୦. ଇଂରେଜମାନେ ଦୁଇଶହ ବର୍ଷ ଧରି ଆମକୁ ଶାସନ କରୁଥିଲେ । ଜାତିର ପିତା ମହାତ୍ମାଗାନ୍ଧିଙ୍କ ନେତୃତ୍ୱରେ ଦେଶ ସ୍ୱାଧୀନ ହୋଇଥିଲା । ଆମ ଜାତୀୟ ପତାକାରେ ତିନୋଟି ରଙ୍ଗ ଅଛି । କେଶର ରଙ୍ଗ ସାହସର ପ୍ରତୀକ । ଧଳାରଙ୍ଗ ଶାନ୍ତିର ପ୍ରତୀକ । ସବୁଜରଙ୍ଗ ମୈତ୍ରୀର ପ୍ରତୀକ । ମଝିରେ ଥିବା ଅଶୋକ ତକ୍ର ଗାଢନୀଳ ରଙ୍ଗ ଅଟେ । ଏଥିରେ ୨୪ଟି ଅର ଅଛି । ଏହା ପ୍ରଗତିର ସୂତକ ଅଟେ । ଆଜିର ଶିଶୁ କାଲିର ନାଗରିକ । ଦେଶର ଉନ୍ନତି ପାଇଁ ସମସ୍ତେ କାର୍ଯ୍ୟ କରିବା ଆବଶ୍ୟକ । (୧×୪=୪)

ଗଦ୍ୟାଂଶକୁ ପଢ଼ି ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱଗୁଡ଼ିକର ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ ।

କ) ଅଶୋକ ଚକ୍ରରେ କେତୋଟି ଅର ଅଛି ?

ଖ) ଇଂରେଜମାନେ ଆମଦେଶକୁ କେତେବର୍ଷ ଧରି ଶାସନ କରିଥିଲେ ?

ଗ) କେଉଁମାନେ ସବୁ କାଲିର ନାଗରିକ ?

ଘ) ଆମ ଜାତୀୟ ପତାକାରେ ଥିବା ରଙ୍ଗଗୁଡ଼ିକର ନାମ ଲେଖ ।

- ୧ ୧ . ଯେ କୌଣସି ବାରୋଟି ପ୍ରଶ୍ୱର ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ ।
- **କ)** କ'ଣ ଦେଖି ହାତୀର ପାଟିରୁ ଲାଳ ଗଡ଼ିଲା ?
- ଖ) ଗୋପାଳକ କି କି ଜିନିଷ ବିକ୍ରି କରନ୍ତି ?
- ଗ) ହନୁବଇଦ କେଉଁଥିରୁ ଔଷଧ ତିଆରି କରିଥିଲା ?
- ଘ) ପଡ଼ିଆ ଜମିକୁ କିପରି ଉର୍ବର କରାଯାଏ ?
- ଙ) ରଥଯାତ୍ରାରେ କେଉଁ କେଉଁ ଠାକୁର ଯାତ୍ରା କରନ୍ତି ?
- ଚ) ତୁମେ ଦାଞ୍ଚରୁ ଆସିଲା ପରେ ମାଆ କ'ଣ କରନ୍ତି ?
- ୧ ୨ . ଯେ କୌଣସି ଗୋଟିଏ ପ୍ରଶ୍ନର ଉତ୍ତର ଲେଖ ।

ହାତୀ କାହିଁକି ଆଖୁ କିଆରିରେ ପଶିଗଲା ? ପିମ୍ପୁଡ଼ିମାନେ ହାତୀକୁ କିପରି କିଆରିରୁ ବାହାର କରିଦେଲେ ? ପିମ୍ପୁଡ଼ିମାନଙ୍କର ଏହି କାର୍ଯ୍ୟରୁ ତୁମେ କେଉଁ ମୂଲ୍ୟବୋଧ ଶିକ୍ଷା କରିବ ?

କିମ୍ବା

3

ଆମ୍ଭେମାନେ ସାଧାରଣତଃ କି କି ପର୍ବ ପାଳନ କରୁ ? ଏହି ପର୍ବ ପାଳନରୁ ଆମେ କେଉଁ ମୂଲ୍ୟବୋଧ ଶିକ୍ଷା କରୁ, ଲେଖ ।

 $(9 \times 8 = \Gamma)$

(୩×୧=୩)

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT – II (2016-17) CLASS – V SUBJECT: HIGHER HINDI

Time – 2 HOURS

F.M. - 50

7,7

सामान्य निर्देश :-

- उत्तर लिखने से पहले प्रश्नों को ध्यान से पढ़ें।
- प्रश्नों के सभी उपभागों के उत्तर साफ और सुंदर अक्षरों में लिखिए ।
- उत्तर पुस्तिका में वही क्रम संख्या लिखे जो प्रश्नपत्र में दिएगए है ।
- इस प्रश्न पत्र में चार खंड है । खंड 'क' ५ अंक का, खंड 'ख'-१० अंक का खंड 'ग' १५ अंक का तथा खंड 'घ' २० अंक का है ।
- सभी प्रश्नों के उत्तर देना अनिवार्य है ।

खंड 'क'

(अपठित गद्यांश ५ अंक)

9. निम्नलिखित अपठित गद्यांश को पढ़कर पूछे प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए। (5 x 1=5) सितंबर 1968 में एक संन्यासी चालीसगाँव आए थे । उनका व्यक्तित्व बहुत प्रभावशाली था । उनके चेहरे पर अद्भुत तेज था, वे शयोकर शास्त्री के घर गए। उन्हें देखकर शास्त्री जी आवाक् रह गए। वे बौद्ध गुफाओं में बने किसी बौद्ध भिक्षुक की सजीव प्रतिमा लग रहे थे । संन्यासी ने कहा कि वे पाटणे मंदिर में रहकर साधना करना चाहते हैं । शास्त्री जी गद्गद् हो उठे । पाटणे गाँव से लगभग तीन किलोमीटर दूर निर्जन वन में रहने का किसी में साहस नहीं था । शास्त्री जी उन्हें बद्री काका नामक एक धर्मप्रेमी सज्जन के पास ले गए । उन दोनों ने संन्यासी को वन के हिंसक पशुओं का भय दिखाया, लेकिन वे माने नहीं, संन्यासी उस सुनसान वन में बारह वर्ष तपस्यारत रहे । उनके प्रभाव से चारों ओर आध्यात्मिक वातावरण बन गया । उस संन्यासी का नाम था स्वामी प्रण्यानंद सत्स्वती ।

- क) संन्यासी ने शास्त्री जी से क्या कहा ?
- ख) पाटणे गाँव से वन लगभग कितनी दूर था ?
- ग) उन दोनो ने संन्यासी को किसका भय दिखाया ?
- घ) संन्यासी ने कितने वर्ष तपस्या किया ?विकल्पो में से बताइए ।
- (i) बारह वर्ष (ii) तेरहवर्ष (iii) चौदहवर्ष (iv) पंद्रहवर्ष
- ङ) उस संन्यासी का नाम क्या था ?
- (i) स्वामी दयानंद सरस्वती (ii)अच्चुतानंद सरस्वती
- (iii) स्वामी प्रणवानंद सरस्वती (iv) ब्रह्मानंद सरस्वती

खंड 'ख'

(लेखन १० अंक)

२. किसी एक विषय पर अनुच्छेद लिखिए ।

- (i) प्रिय त्योहार (ii) गणतंत्र दिवस (iii) पेड़-पौधे और हम (iv) हमारा विद्यालय
- ३. पूर्ण गणवेश में न आ पाने पर कक्षा अध्यापिका को आवेदन पत्र लिखिए ।

अथवा

प्रधानाचार्य को आर्थिक सहायता के लिए प्रार्थनापत्र लिखिए ।

खंड 'ग'

(व्याकरण १५ अंक)

- विकल्पों में से चुनकर वचन बदलिए ।
- क) मेज (मेजी, मेजे, मेजें, मजें)
- ख) माला (मालों, मालें, मालाओ, मालाएँ)
- ग) कली (कलियाँ, कलें, कलीयाँ, कलीयों)
- **4.** विकल्पों में से चुनकर वाक्याशें के लिए एक शब्द लिखो ।
 क) जहाँ जाने में कठिनाई हो :-
- (i) सुगम (ii) अगम (iii) निगम (iv) दुर्गम ख) जो दर्शन करने योग्य है :-
 - (i) गमनीय (ii) दर्शनीय (iii) भ्रभणीय (iv) पठनीय

ग) जो स्त्री बहादुर हो :-

(i)बहादुरी (ii) वीर (iii) वीरांगना (iv) विदुषी

- ६. रेखांकित विशेषण शब्दों के भेद लिखिए ।
- क) मेज पर लाल फूल हैं
- ख) पाँच घोड़े दौड़ रहै हैं
- ग) कार में दस लीटर पेट्रोल डलवा दो
- ७. क्रिया रेखांकित करके अकर्मक है या सकर्मक लिखिए ।

2

- क) जोकर हँस रहा है ।
- ख) मीता ने पत्र लिखा ।

(3 x 1=3)

 $(3 \times 1 = 3)$

(5)

 $(5)^{2}$

 $(3 \times 1 = 3)$

 $(2 \times 1 = 2)$

- ८. विकल्पों में से उचित कारक चुनिए ।
- क) घर ———– बालक निकलता है । (को , पर, में, से)
- ख) टोंकरी ——- केले हैं। (पर, से, में, के, लिए)
- ९. निम्न मुहावरों के अर्थ लिखिए ।
- क) सिर धुनना
- ख) घड़ों पानी पड़ना

खंड 'घ'

(पाठयपुस्तक २० अंक)

- १०. निम्न काव्यांश को पढ़कर पुछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए ।
 - पंखों से रे, फैले ताड़ों केदल

लंबी- लंबी अंगुलियाँ हैं, चौड़े करतल

तड़- पड़ पड़ती धार वारि की उन पर चंचल

टप-टप झरती, कर-मुख से जल बूँद झलमल ।

- क) इस कविता का शीर्षक और कवि का नाम लिखिए ।
- ख) इस कविता में किस ऋतु का वर्णन किया गया है ?
- ११. निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों में से किन्हीं दो प्रश्नों के उत्तर के जिए ।
- क) नन्ही चींटी से मनुष्य क्या सीख सकता है ?
 - ख) माँ को किस बात का डर था ?
 - ग) यदि साल भर वर्षा न हो तो जीवन कैसे चलेगा ?
 - घ) गोताखोर कब सफल होता है ?
 - १२. निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों में से किन्हीं चार प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए ।
 - क) जगदीश चंद्र बसु ने पेड़-पौधों के बारे में क्या बताया ?
 - ख) चीन के राजा ने सैनिकों की भर्ती क्यों शुरू कर दी ?
 - ग) सिपाही गोवर्धनदास को क्यों पकड़ लेते हैं?
 - घ) बाबा भारती ने खडग्सिंह से क्या प्रार्थना की और क्यों ?
 - ङ) किन शब्दों ने बेट्टिना की सोचने की दिशा बदल दी ?
 - च) आप कैसे कह सकते हैं कि पौधों में जीवन है ?

$(2 \times 2 = 4)$

.

 $(4 \times 2=8)$

(2 x 1=2)

 $(2 \times 1 = 2)$

(2x1=2)

.

93. पाठ के आधार पर रिक्त स्थानों को भरिए ।

क) पौधों ने — – – जैसी क्रिया की ।

2.0

ख) सात पैसे भीख में मिले थे, उसी से ----- मिठाई मोल ली है ।

ग) अधिक दवाओं के कारण उसके ----- में खराबी आ गई ।

घ) राज्य के बुद्धिमान व्यक्तियों की एक —— बुलाई ।

98. निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों मे से किसी एक प्रश्न का मूल्यपरक उत्तर दीजिए । (1 x 2=2) हमें भी बाबा भारती की तरह सब पर विश्वास करने वाला और सबकी मदद करने वाला होना चाहिए क्यों ?

(4 x 1=4)

अथवा

असफलताओं की चुनौती की तरह स्वीकार करने से क्या लाभ होगा ?

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOLS, BHUBANESWAR SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT – II (2016-17) CLASS – V

SUBJECT : LOWER HINDI

Time – 2 HOURS

F.M. - 50

सामान्य निर्देश :-

- इस प्रश्न में चार खंड क, ख, ग, घ ।
- कृपया जाँच लें कि इस प्रश्न पत्र में १३ प्रश्न हैं ।
- प्रत्येक खंड के उत्तर क्रमशः दीजिए ।
- प्रश्न का उत्तर लिखने से पहले, प्रश्न का क्रम संख्या अवश्य लिखें ।

खंड 'क'

9. निम्नलिखित गद्यांश को पढ़कर पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखें । (5 x 1=5) एक जंगल में सभी पशु-पक्षी बड़े आराम से रहते थे । पक्षी पेड़ों की डालों पर बैठकर चहचहाते और खूब मस्ती करते थे । वहीं पेड़ पर एक कौवा तथा एक कोयल भी रहते थे । कौवा बहुत ही शैतान और काला था । कोयल बहुत तेज उड़ती थी, पर गाती बहुत मधुर थी । कौवा और कोयलमें गहरी दोस्ती थी । दोनों हमेशा साथ-साथ एहते । आम की डालों पर वे दोनों साथ-साथ फुदकते जब कौवा खाना खाने किसी घर के आँगन में रखे बरतनों पर झपट्टा मारता, तो कोयल पास के ही पेड़ पर बैठकर उसे निहारती । वसंत त्रतु आने पर जब कोयल मधुर आवाज में गीत गाती, तो कौवा पास के टहनी पर बैठकर उसका गीत सुनता । सारे जंगल में कौवा और कोयल की गहरी दोस्ती थी ।

1

क) पेड़ पर कौन-कौन रहते थे ?

ख) कौवा कैसा था ?

ग) गद्यांश में किस पेड़ की चर्चा की गई है?

(i) जामुन (ii) आम (iii) बरगद (iv) पीपल
घ) कोयल किस ऋतु पर मधुर आवाज में गाती थी ?
(i) गर्मी (ii) वर्षा (iii) सर्दी (iv) वसंत
ङ) गद्यांश का उचित शीर्षक लिखें ।

खंड 'ख'

2p

२. निम्नलिखित विषय में से किसी एक विषय पर अनुच्छेद लिखें। (5) किसान अथवा मेला खंड 'ग' 3. निम्नलिखित शब्दों के वचन बदलकर लिखें। (3x1=3)(ख) आदत (ग) छुट्टी (क) नदी ४. निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के विलोम विकल्मों में से छाँटकर लिखें। (3x1=3) क.मूर्ख - (i) कायर (ii) वीर (iii) डरपोक (iv) ज्ञांनी ख.रात – (i) दीन (ii) दिन (iii) रात्रि (iv) शाम ग. कठिन - (i) कष्ट (ii) कठोर (iii) सरल (iv) तरल ५. निम्नलिखित वाक्यांशों के लिये एक शब्द विकल्पों में से छाँटकर लिखें। (3x1=3) (iii) आलसी (iv) निडर क) जो आलस करे - (i) बलवान (ii) मेहनती (iii) परिश्रमी (iv) किसान ख) जो खेती करे - (i) साहसी (ii) कामचोर (iv) नाडर (III) डरपोक ग) जो किसी से न डरे- (i) साहुकार (ii) निडर (3x1=3) ६. निम्न शब्दों में से सही शब्द छाँटिए । (i) गुरुकुल (ii) गुरुकूल (iii) गरुकुल (iv) गुरकुल (i) विद्वान (ii) विदबान (iii) बिदवान (iv) बिदिवान (iv) ब्लाटी (i) बाल्टी (ii) बालिटी (iii**)बालटी** (3x1=3) ७. निम्न शब्दों के समान लय वाले शब्द लिखिए । क) बस्ती -----ख) थकती —— ग) हटाती —— खंड 'घ' (4)८. किसी एक कविता की पहली आठ पंक्तियाँ लिखें। रेल अथवा मेला (4x1=4)९. वाक्य पूरे करें । क) वह फिर से — — - खाने लगे । (चावल, दाल, रोटी, आटा) ख) जब मन करता, — कर लेता । (मेहनत, आलस, अभ्यास, छुट्टी) ग) — — से उसे बहुत डर लगता । (हिंदी,गणित, संस्कृत, अंग्रेजी) घ) लालकिले के सामने ----- है। (जामा मस्जिद, चॉर्दनी चौक, गुरुद्वारा, पुराना किला)

१०. किन्हीं दो शब्दों से बाक्य बनाइए ।

l.a

गुरूकुल, समान, पत्थर, चैन, दुकान

११. निम्नलिखित गद्यांश को पढ़कर पुछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखें।

चीकू खरगोश की नानी का गाँव बहुत दूर था । रास्ते में बहुत बड़ा जंगल था । एक दिन चीकू अपनी माँ से बोला, माँ, मैं नानी के घर जाऊँगा । उसकी माँ बोली, रास्ते में जंगल है । जंगल में शेर, चीता, भालू, भेड़िया जैसे जानवर हैं । कोई भी पकड़कर खा जाएगा । चीकू बोला, माँ, मैं इन सब से बचकर चला जाऊँगा । चीकू की माँ को पता था कि उसका बेटा चतुर है, इसलिए वह बच जाएगा । उसने एक पोटली मे चीकू के लिए रोटी बाँध दी । चीकू नानी के घर चल दिया ।

क) एक दिन चीकूं ने अपनी माँ से क्या कहा ?

ख)चीकू की माँ को किस बात का डर था ?

ग) गद्यांश में चतुर किसे कहा गया है ?

घ) माँ ने पोटली में क्या बाँधा ?

१२. किन्हीं चार प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखें।

- क) चीकू को रास्ते में कौन-कौन से जानवर मिले ?
- ख) स्वामी जी के अनुसार हम गुलाम किस कारण है ?

ग) राजू कैसी छड़ी चाहता थां ?

घ) कुएँ पर रस्सी के निशान कैसे बनते हैं ?

ङ) रोबोट किसे कहते हैं ?

च) पूजा ने क्रोन रखने से पहले क्या कहा ?

93. किसी एक प्रश्न का उत्तर लिखें।

क) अभ्यास करने से क्या लाभ हैं ?

ख) यादि आपके घर में कोई बीमार है तो आप उसकी देखभाल किस प्रकार करोगे ?

3

ग) मेला का हमारे जीवन में क्या महत्व है ?

(4x2=8)

(2x1=2)

(4x1=4)

(3x1=3)